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To Christian Moran:

I redrafted this request so it is in introducible form, but I had couple of questions on
items you may want to include in the draft.  I apologize for not thinking of these
questions sooner.

First, do you want some provision for expiration or renewal of certification?  Does a
person receive a dementia specialist certification and then keep it for life, like the
earning of a degree?

Second, do you want DHS to be able to charge a fee for certification? If so, do you want
to specify the charge or have DHS set the fee by rule.

If you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.

Tamara J. Dodge
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−7380
E−mail:  tamara.dodge@legis.wisconsin.gov


